
 

Key messages - May 2024

Next Meeting: June 24, 2024
 
Want to get in touch with the council?
 
Scan the QR code and complete the form
or use the contact information below to get in touch.

We had our very first in-person meeting where the three Resident Partners hosted 

council members in their homes across the province. This included members 

gathering in Saskatoon, Battleford, and Moose Jaw! 

We thoroughly enjoyed the chance to see each other's faces, connect, share some 

laughs, have lunch, and connect with others in the Homes. Already looking forward 

to next year! #1

The working group focused on supporting Resident Councils tested the data 

collection approach by attending the Council meeting at Sherbrooke in 

Saskatoon. There was lots of good feedback and the process and a few tweaks 

will be made. Planning is underway to have members reaching out to homes 

in their area to connect with home-based councils across the province. #2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 
Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialists:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
Tara Anderson 306-514-7748 tara.anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

The working group focused on a language one-pager has a draft format 

which will be sent for feedback. It the potential to be very long so 

considerations will need to be made for how to focus on what is essential .  

Most research was around dementia/elderly population so including other 

experiences is necessary. The goal is to have a draft ready by end of June.


